

PO Box 7, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada B3J 2L6 • Telephone 902 424-4044 Fax 902 424-0510 • www.gov.ns.ca

IAN 1 7 2013

Mrs. Wanda Robson 17 View Street North Sydney, NS B2A 1E9

Dear Mrs. Robson:

I recently learned that you received an honorary Doctor of Letters degree at Cape Breton University's Fall convocation. Please accept my congratulations.

As the sister of Viola Desmond, I know that you are no stranger to challenge and the determination required to overcome obstacles. You certainly demonstrated your own courage of conviction when you returned to school late in your life and earned a university degree. And now, you have been recognized by CBU again, with an honorary degree.

You should be very proud of your accomplishments. Thank you so much for your contribution to the African Nova Scotian community and our province overall.

Yours very truly,

Ross Landry